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Westway Open Arms had a busy summer. During the 

school holidays we prepared and distributed 157 five-day 

snack packs. The gardening group produced some fabulous 

produce, and they are now preparing the garden for autumn. 

Thank you to everyone who donated and fundraised for 

Westway Open Arms through the summer it is much 

appreciated. All activities remain very popular. We have 

started a small group for people wishing to learn how to play 

guitar. If you would like more information, please give us a 

call. Eastfield Holy Nativity Church held a summer fayre, a 

great time was had by all. Looking ahead the next course of 

slow cooker lessons will take place in the new year. If you 

are interested, please contact the centre to add your name 

to the list. 

Ukraine Appeal 

We are collecting the following 

specific items for Ukraine 

New underwear adults and 

children’s, toiletries, 

sanitary products, and first 

aid equipment  

NO CLOTHES 

  

 

Prayer for Autumn

Heavenly Father, 

Thank you for the beauty of change and colour in the Autumn 

season. 

During this Harvest time we thank you for the incredible 

generosity towards provision for the Food Bank so that we 

can reach those in need and share your love in practical 

ways. 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
01723 448274   

berniewestwayopenarms@gmail.com 



 

Our Friends at Staxton Village Hall Scarborough 

I was invited to a coffee morning at Staxton Village Hall. The group had 

collected food for the foodbank and cash donations. It was a pleasure to 

spend time talking about Westway Open Arms and the support that is 

available to people in crisis and how we encourage people to use their 

skills to improve their lives. I also spoke about the work that we do to 

reduce loneliness and isolation. 

 

Food Bank 

  
  

 

Our volunteers continue to be extremely busy. The food bank at 

Westway Open Arms is open for any person requiring our 

support Monday –Thursday 10:00am –12:00pm. For donations 

the centre is open Monday – Thursday 10:00am to 2:30pm At 

times the centre may need to close early. If possible, please give 

us a call on 01723 448274 before visiting. Below is a list of the 

foods most required by the food bank. 

Tins of curry sauce, cooked meat, hot dogs, tuna, spaghetti 

vegetables, fruit, rice pudding, custard.  

Cartons of long-life milk 

Boxes/Packets of cereal including porridge. 

Small jars of coffee 

Small packets of biscuits 

Donations of toiletries are always welcome. 

NB. We cannot accept food containing alcohol 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Lunch Club – Wednesday 12:00pm  

Craft Group Thursday 10:00am - 12:00pm 

Gardening Club Thursday 10:00am – 12:00pm 

Contact Bernie for more details 01723 448274 

What’s On 

  

 


